Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 05, 2010 5:18 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Closure for 845 Pacific, Alameda

Hi Jerry - Yes, | received the State's letter on this matter and | have no objection to the case being closed by ACEH.
Thanks, Cherie

Sincerely,

Cherie McCaulou

Engineering Geologist

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov

510-622-2342

>>> "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> 8/5/2010 4:31 PM >>>
Hi Cherie,

Attached is a closure summary for 845 Pacific Avenue, Alameda. You probably also received a letter for this site
indicating we had agreed to close this potential petition case.

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




